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Notice of Special General Meeting and Resignation 

Please find notice for a Special General Meeting, scheduled to take place on May 12th at 7:00 PM 

at the Copt Oak in Narborough. 

The purpose of this meeting will be to address key matters relevant to our charity, including the 

discussion of future plans, the review of financial statements, and the election of new committee 

members. It presents an excellent opportunity for all members to contribute to the shaping of our 

PTA's direction and initiatives for the coming year. 

Furthermore, due to relevant events I must announce my resignation from my current position as 

Chairman of the PTA. It has been a privilege to work with the wonderful PTA team and support the 

school and children.  

As a result of my resignation, there are now vacancies for several crucial roles within the PTA, 

including: 

• Chairman – effective immediately 

• Vice Chair – effective from July 2024 

• Secretary – effective immediately 

• Accounts – effective from July 2024.  

• Marketing – effective immediately 

 



 

I encourage all interested and capable members to consider stepping forward to fill these 

positions, as your involvement is essential to the continued operation and success of our PTA. 

I urge you to mark your calendars and make every effort to attend this meeting on May 12th at 

7:00 PM. Your participation and input are invaluable as we navigate this transitional period and 

continue to work towards our shared goals of supporting our school community. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter, and I look forward to seeing you at the AGM. 

Sincerely, 

Philip Awty 

Chairman of the Friends of Red Hill Field. 

 


